
From: Elizabeth Ignoffo <eignoffo@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, March 14, 2023 4:48 PM 
To: Jenny Metz <jenny.metz@cityofkeywest-fl.gov> 
Cc: Matt Willman <mwillman@cityofkeywest-fl.gov> 
Subject: RE: March 23 DRC Agenda 
 
Good afternoon Jenny, 
Thank you for sending the DRC agenda. 
 
Utilities has no comments for easement at 302 Amelia Street and conditional use amendment at 112 
Fitzpatrick Street.  Proposals do not affect solid waste, stormwater, or sanitary systems. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Elizabeth Ignoffo 
Permit Engineer 
City of Key West 
305-809-3966 
 

 
 


